SUNRISE KEY NEIGHBORHOOD IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

200 East Broward Blvd., Suite 200
FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 33301
{954) 527-2404

June 7, 2013

Emilie Smith, Budget Manager
Budget Office

City of Fort Lauderdale

100 N. Andrews Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, FL. 33301

Re:  Sunrise Key Neighborhood Improvement District (“District™)

Dear Ms, Smith:

Please accept this letter as the District’s request for a withdrawal from the
District’s reserves to meet the shortfall in the 2014 budget. Attached is a copy of the
May 22, 2013 minutes of the meeting of the Board of Directors at which the Directors
adopted a 2014 budget of $75,000.00 and a millage rate of 1 mil. The amount collected
by the City at the 1 millage rate (assessment) for 2014 will not meet this 2014 budget, so
the District is requesting whatever amount is necessary from its reserve account to meet
this budget shortfall.

If' you have any questions concerning this request, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,
SUNRISE KEY NEIGHBORHOOD
I OVEMENT DISTRICT
Mu-v?’ ﬁz@‘ o

Mark F. Grant, Secretary/Treasurer
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cc: Raymond C. Parker

Bobbi Williams
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